Reduction of the share premium reserve

In order to facilitate future dividends to the shareholders, the Board of Directors has today decided to propose the ordinary general meeting May 14, 2003, to approve a reduction of the share premium reserve of SEK 291.6 million, of which SEK 35.3 million will be used to cover retained losses, and SEK 256.3 million will be transferred to the company’s unrestricted equity. The company’s unrestricted equity amounts to SEK -35.3 million. The company’s restricted equity amounts to SEK 482.6 million, constituting of SEK 18.4 million in share capital and SEK 464.2 million in share premium reserve. After the reduction, the company’s equity will be made up as follows: Share capital of SEK 18.4 million, Share premium reserve of SEK 172.6 million and unrestricted equity of SEK 256.3 million. The transfer to unrestricted equity can not be executed without approval from the district court, which is expected during August, 2003.
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